
 

October 23, 2023  

Contact:  
Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver                     
Lauren Kamm, Vice President of Marketing & Communications   
720-616-1653 | laurenk@bgcmd.org  

 

MEDIA ADVISORY / PHOTO OPPORTUNITY 
 

Annual Haunted House at J. Churchill Owen Boys & Girls Club Promises Spooky Fun for 
All Ages 

WHO: Staff and Club members from Boys & Girls Clubs across Metro Denver, 
Administrative staff members of Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver  

 
WHAT: The Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver is thrilled to announce our annual 

haunted house event at the J. Churchill Owen Boys & Girls Club. This spooky 
and exciting event promises to be a hauntingly good time. 

 
WHEN: October 26, 27, 30 | 6 – 8 p.m. 
 
WHERE: J. Churchill Owen Boys & Girls Club 
3480 W. Kentucky Ave. 
Denver, CO 80219 
 
WHY: This annual event is a chance for Club kids and teens to showcase their 

artistic talents and indulge in the fun of Halloween. Members of J. Churchill 
Owen Boys & Girls Club create an immersive experience to be shared with 
other Club members from 24 other Clubs across Metro Denver. 

 
AVAILABLE FOR INTERVIEWS: 

• Suzanne Whitney, Director of Marketing & Communications at Boys & Girls Clubs 
of Metro Denver 

• George Patterson, Cultural Arts Specialist at J. Churchill Owen Boys & Girls Club 
• Members of J. Churchill Owen Boys & Girls Club 

 
Media are invited to attend Thursday, October 26 from 6 – 8 p.m. Please RSVP by 10/25 to 
attend. 
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